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LD 2141
Dear members of the Inland Fisheries& Wildlife Committee,
I am expressing my support for LD2141 which will provide necessary assistance to 
reduce the spread of invasive species in Maine’s lakes. This issue affects all fish, 
animals & people who use our lakes. We at Mousam Lake have been newly 
confronted by this contagion, & have done as much as possible to curtail its spread 
over the past several months. The expense will be enormous, & may be the chief 
reason why we may not be able control it. We look to you to give us the resources to 
combat this issue. Please support LD2141. Thank you.


